
     

March 4, 2024 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

 

     Dear Parents, 

      There are many ways to observe Lent and one of the suggested things to 

do is almsgiving.  We have an opportunity to do just that again this week.  

Children in each grade are bringing in change and dollars for the Penny War.  

If you are helping to fund your child’s contribution, then do have them earn it 

by doing something helpful at home.  It is more meaningful that way.   All 

money collected goes to help fight Lymphoma and Leukemia.   

     Seventeen of our Seventh Grade Students will be competing in a speech 

contest at Seton High School Thursday evening.  Members of seven other 

local grade schools will also have representatives in the competition.  Our 

Eighth Graders competed last month, and did very well, and I’m sure we will 

be just as proud of this group too! 

     Students in Grades 5-8 will begin praying the Stations of the Cross, in 

church, this Wednesday, at 12:30.  Grades 1-4 will do the same the following 

week on Wednesday at the same time.  After next week, Grades 5-8 will 

repeat the process and then the next week Grades 1-4 will take another turn 

before we break for Easter.  Everyone in Grades 1-8 has the opportunity to 

pray the Stations of the Cross twice.  (Kindergarten will have their own time 

to learn and pray them, at their level, as well.) You’re welcome to pray with 

us if you’d like. 

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

 

 

      



UPCOMING DATES 
March 19th First Reconciliation 

March 19th  Spring Picture Day  

March 28th 12:00 dismissal 

March 29th –April 8th Easter Break 

April 26th Grandparents Day 

April 28th First Communion 

April 29th & April 30th  Kindergarten Screening (new students) 

 

 LENTEN CEREAL SERVICE PROJECT 

Donate full boxes of cereal to help schools in our parish family. Goal= 400 boxes. For every box you 
donate you get a chance to knock down the domino train on March 27th.  

 FISH FRY 

Saint Antoninus Boy Scouts Troop 614 invites you to enjoy our annual Lenten Fish Fry every Friday 
during Lent 5:00-7:00pm. The Fish Fry helps raise funds for Scouting activities for the Boy Scouts in 
our parish. Please note the is no Fish Fry on Ash Wednesday or Good Friday this year. Please see the 
attached menu and let the Boy Scouts do the cooking! At the Fish Fry for the next two weeks, in lieu of 
Split the Pot, we’ll be taking up collections for the Kumpf Family, and info will be kept there for the go 
fund me page and meal train as well. 

 GIRL SCOUT NEWS 

Attention Girl Scouts!  The Mother Daughter Luncheon is just around the corner.   No late reservations 
will be taken.  If you have questions please contact Danielle Goertemoeller at 
goertemoellerd@yahoo.com. 

 ED CHOICE CHECK REFUNDS 

If you received an email from Fran Buchert regarding your Ed Choice check, you may pick it up in the 
school office between 8-2 daily.  If you are expecting a return of funds and you have not received 
your email, please reach out to Fran:  fbuchert@fmhe@org  
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 PENNY WARS 

Students of NJHS will be hosting a Penny Wars from Monday March 4th – Friday March 8th to raise mon-
ey for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  Coin jugs will be stored in the office for students to add 
money to their own grade level or to use silver coins to sabotage other grade levels. The winning 
grade level in K-4 and in 5-8 will win an out of uniform week (except for our mass day on Friday). May 
the best grade levels win!  

 MOMS GROUP  

Moms Group of the Most Holy Eucharist is excited to welcome back parenting coach Renee Mattson 
(childinbloom.com) to speak on March 12th at 6:30pm in the St. Antoninus undercroft. Renee will be 
sharing strategies to help your kids change their behavior so your day to day family life is more fun 
and functional. She will focus on helping you teach, model, and practice positive behaviors that help 
your family bloom! Suggested donation of five dollars. Please let us know if you plan to attend by 
emailing us at moms@saintantoninus.org. 
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